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Dear Governor's Salmon Workgroup Members, 
 
The status quo is not bringing back Idaho’s fish. 
 
Outfitters, guides, anglers, local businesses, and communities along our rivers are hurting because 
returns of salmon and steelhead are so low. Idaho utilities, irrigators, and farmers also pay a price.  
 
I applaud the Governor’s salmon workgroup for recently agreeing on goals for fish that aim for levels of 
healthy and harvestable abundance. We know from the fish biologists that the only way to achieve the 
abundance of fish we once had is to drop the lower 4 Snake River dams. There are consequences that 
can be mitigated by listening to all sides and making sure they are taken care of. I agree that all factors -- 
habitat, harvests, hatcheries, and hydropower (dams) - need to be addressed in their policy 
recommendations to Gov. Little, which include ideas on how to make the Snake River safer for migrating 
fish. 
 
I expect the workgroup to continue making progress in order to take bold action to find solutions for 
salmon and steelhead and Idaho communities.  
 
I ask your workgroup to urge Gov. Little to embrace bold plans around saving Idaho’s wild salmon and 
steelhead, building a new, green and affordable energy future for Idaho and the Northwest, and 
ensuring farmers continue to prosper as a result of new, regional investments in our collective future. 
 
I am looking to Gov. Little and this workgroup to lead these ideas forward. 
 
Regards,  
Scott Friedman  
100 Sun Valley Rd 
Sun Valley, ID 83353  
 
 
Dear Governor's Salmon Workgroup Members, 
 
As a group of friends and I sat in a workshop at Gallery 55, which backs onto Payette Lake, we looked 
out on the lake through one of the gallery windows on a fall day. The lake was placid, reflecting the blue 
of the sky on a sunny day. Then one of the group said that her parents often recalled how the lake used 
to brim with salmon every year when they returned to spawn. It was a big event in McCall. But the 
salmon stopped coming when the dams were built. Just gone. That is the saddest story I have ever 
heard. 
 
Regards,  
Theresa Burkes  
1598 Lakeridge Dr 
Mccall, ID 83638  
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Dear Governor's Salmon Workgroup Members, 
 
The status quo is not bringing back Idaho’s fish.  
 
Outfitters, guides, anglers, local businesses, and communities along our rivers are hurting because 
returns of salmon and steelhead are so low. Idaho utilities, irrigators, and farmers also pay a price.  
 
I applaud the Governor’s salmon workgroup for recently agreeing on goals for fish that aim for levels of 
healthy and harvestable abundance.  
 
I agree that all factors -- habitat, harvests, hatcheries, and hydropower (dams) - need to be addressed in 
their policy recommendations to Gov. Little, which include ideas on how to make the Snake River safer 
for migrating fish.  
 
I expect the workgroup to continue making progress in order to take bold action to find solutions for 
salmon and steelhead and Idaho communities.  
 
I ask your workgroup to urge Gov. Little to embrace bold plans around saving Idaho’s wild salmon and 
steelhead, building a new, green and affordable energy future for Idaho and the Northwest, and 
ensuring farmers continue to prosper as a result of new, regional investments in our collective future.  
 
I also ask Gov. Little to collaborate with other regional governors on these solutions.  
 
I am looking to Gov. Little and this workgroup to lead these ideas forward. 
 
Regards,  
Joan Reynolds  
2142 Big Creek Rd 
May, ID 83253  
 
 
 
Dear Governor's Salmon Workgroup Members, 
 
The status quo is not bringing back Idaho’s fish.  
 
Outfitters, guides, anglers, local businesses, and communities along our rivers are hurting because 
returns of salmon and steelhead are so low. Idaho utilities, irrigators, and farmers also pay a price.  
 
I applaud the Governor’s salmon workgroup for recently agreeing on goals for fish that aim for levels of 
healthy and harvestable abundance.  
 
I agree that all factors -- habitat, harvests, hatcheries, and hydropower (dams) - need to be addressed in 
their policy recommendations to Gov. Little, which include ideas on how to make the Snake River safer 
for migrating fish.  
 
I expect the workgroup to continue making progress in order to take bold action to find solutions for 
salmon and steelhead and Idaho communities.  
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I ask your workgroup to urge Gov. Little to embrace bold plans around saving Idaho’s wild salmon and 
steelhead, building a new, green and affordable energy future for Idaho and the Northwest, and 
ensuring farmers continue to prosper as a result of new, regional investments in our collective future.  
 
I also ask Gov. Little to collaborate with other regional governors on these solutions.  
 
I am looking to Gov. Little and this workgroup to lead these ideas forward. 
 
Regards,  
Traci Ireland  
101 Willoway Rd 
Hailey, ID 83333  
 
 
 
Dear Governor's Salmon Workgroup Members, 
 
The status quo is not bringing back Idaho’s fish.  
 
Outfitters, guides, anglers, local businesses, and communities along our rivers are hurting because 
returns of salmon and steelhead are so low. Idaho utilities, irrigators, and farmers also pay a price.  
 
I applaud the Governor’s salmon workgroup for recently agreeing on goals for fish that aim for levels of 
healthy and harvestable abundance.  
 
I agree that all factors -- habitat, harvests, hatcheries, and hydropower (dams) - need to be addressed in 
their policy recommendations to Gov. Little, which include ideas on how to make the Snake River safer 
for migrating fish.  
 
I expect the workgroup to continue making progress in order to take bold action to find solutions for 
salmon and steelhead and Idaho communities.  
 
I ask your workgroup to urge Gov. Little to embrace bold plans around saving Idaho’s wild salmon and 
steelhead, building a new, green and affordable energy future for Idaho and the Northwest, and 
ensuring farmers continue to prosper as a result of new, regional investments in our collective future.  
 
I also ask Gov. Little to collaborate with other regional governors on these solutions.  
 
I am looking to Gov. Little and this workgroup to lead these ideas forward. 
 
Regards,  
Mark Berria  
565 E Greencreek Ct 
Eagle, ID 83616  
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Dear Governor's Salmon Workgroup Members, 
 
The status quo is not bringing back Idaho’s fish. This year may be our last chance to take bold action to 
save these fish from forever become extinct. 
 
Outfitters, guides, anglers, local businesses, and communities along our rivers are hurting because 
returns of salmon and steelhead are so low. Idaho utilities, irrigators, and farmers also pay a price.  
 
I applaud the Governor’s salmon workgroup for recently agreeing on goals for fish that aim for levels of 
healthy and harvestable abundance.  
 
I agree that all factors -- habitat, harvests, hatcheries, and hydropower (dams) - need to be addressed in 
their policy recommendations to Gov. Little, which include ideas on how to make the Snake River safer 
for migrating fish. 
 
I expect the workgroup to continue making progress in order to take bold action to find solutions for 
salmon and steelhead and Idaho communities.  
 
I ask your workgroup to urge Gov. Little to embrace bold plans around saving Idaho’s wild salmon and 
steelhead, building a new, green and affordable energy future for Idaho and the Northwest, and 
ensuring farmers continue to prosper as a result of new, regional investments in our collective future. 
 
I also ask Gov. Little to collaborate with other regional governors on these solutions. 
 
I am looking to Gov. Little and this workgroup to lead these ideas forward. 
 
Regards,  
Lisa Hecht  
4920 E Sagewood Dr 
Boise, ID 83716  
 
 
 
Dear Governor's Salmon Workgroup Members, 
 
The status quo is not bringing back Idaho’s fish.  
 
Outfitters, guides, anglers, local businesses, and communities along our rivers are hurting because 
returns of salmon and steelhead are so low. Idaho utilities, irrigators, and farmers also pay a price.  
 
I applaud the Governor’s salmon workgroup for recently agreeing on goals for fish that aim for levels of 
healthy and harvestable abundance.  
 
I agree that all factors -- habitat, harvests, hatcheries, and hydropower (dams) - need to be addressed in 
their policy recommendations to Gov. Little, which include ideas on how to make the Snake River safer 
for migrating fish.  
 
I expect the workgroup to continue making progress in order to take bold action to find solutions for 
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salmon and steelhead and Idaho communities.  
 
I ask your workgroup to urge Gov. Little to embrace bold plans around saving Idaho’s wild salmon and 
steelhead, building a new, green and affordable energy future for Idaho and the Northwest, and 
ensuring farmers continue to prosper as a result of new, regional investments in our collective future.  
 
I also ask Gov. Little to collaborate with other regional governors on these solutions.  
 
I am looking to Gov. Little and this workgroup to lead these ideas forward. 
 
Regards,  
Taylor Dudunake  
2356 E Cougar Creek St 
Meridian, ID 83646  
 
 
 
Dear Governor's Salmon Workgroup Members, 
 
The status quo is not bringing back Idaho’s fish.  
 
Outfitters, guides, anglers, local businesses, and communities along our rivers are hurting because 
returns of salmon and steelhead are so low. Idaho utilities, irrigators, and farmers also pay a price.  
 
I applaud the Governor’s salmon workgroup for recently agreeing on goals for fish that aim for levels of 
healthy and harvestable abundance.  
 
I agree that all factors -- habitat, harvests, hatcheries, and hydropower (dams) - need to be addressed in 
their policy recommendations to Gov. Little, which include ideas on how to make the Snake River safer 
for migrating fish.  
 
I expect the workgroup to continue making progress in order to take bold action to find solutions for 
salmon and steelhead and Idaho communities.  
 
I ask your workgroup to urge Gov. Little to embrace bold plans around saving Idaho’s wild salmon and 
steelhead, building a new, green and affordable energy future for Idaho and the Northwest, and 
ensuring farmers continue to prosper as a result of new, regional investments in our collective future.  
 
I also ask Gov. Little to collaborate with other regional governors on these solutions.  
 
I am looking to Gov. Little and this workgroup to lead these ideas forward. 
 
Regards,  
Janet Abromeit  
450 River Trail 
Hailey, ID 83333  
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Dear Governor's Salmon Workgroup Members, 
 
The status quo is not bringing back Idaho’s fish.  
 
Outfitters, guides, anglers, local businesses, and communities along our rivers are hurting because 
returns of salmon and steelhead are so low. Idaho utilities, irrigators, and farmers also pay a price.  
 
I applaud the Governor’s salmon workgroup for recently agreeing on goals for fish that aim for levels of 
healthy and harvestable abundance.  
 
I agree that all factors -- habitat, harvests, hatcheries, and hydropower (dams) - need to be addressed in 
their policy recommendations to Gov. Little, which include ideas on how to make the Snake River safer 
for migrating fish.  
 
I expect the workgroup to continue making progress in order to take bold action to find solutions for 
salmon and steelhead and Idaho communities.  
 
I ask your workgroup to urge Gov. Little to embrace bold plans around saving Idaho’s wild salmon and 
steelhead, building a new, green and affordable energy future for Idaho and the Northwest, and 
ensuring farmers continue to prosper as a result of new, regional investments in our collective future.  
 
I also ask Gov. Little to collaborate with other regional governors on these solutions.  
 
I am looking to Gov. Little and this workgroup to lead these ideas forward. 
 
Regards,  
Jane Chandler  
1407 E Jefferson St 
Boise, ID 83712  
 
 
 
Dear Governor's Salmon Workgroup Members, 
 
The status quo is not bringing back Idaho’s fish. 
 
Outfitters, guides, anglers, local businesses, and communities along our rivers are hurting because 
returns of salmon and steelhead are so low. Idaho utilities, irrigators, and farmers also pay a price.  
 
I applaud the Governor’s salmon workgroup for recently agreeing on goals for fish that aim for levels of 
healthy and harvestable abundance.  
 
I agree that all factors -- habitat, harvests, hatcheries, and hydropower (dams) - need to be addressed in 
their policy recommendations to Gov. Little, which include ideas on how to make the Snake River safer 
for migrating fish. 
 
I expect the workgroup to continue making progress in order to take bold action to find solutions for 
salmon and steelhead and Idaho communities.  
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I ask your workgroup to urge Gov. Little to embrace bold plans around saving Idaho’s wild salmon and 
steelhead, building a new, green and affordable energy future for Idaho and the Northwest, and 
ensuring farmers continue to prosper as a result of new, regional investments in our collective future. 
 
I also ask Gov. Little to collaborate with other regional governors on these solutions. Idaho should stand 
up for their salmon and steelhead and demand a free-flowing lower Snake River that is healthy for 
everyone......Salmon, Native People’s, Idaho’s economy, and Idaho’s heritage. The citizens of the great 
State of Idaho care deeply about natural rivers and healthy fisheries. It’s time to leave Idaho an enduring 
legacy like Frank Church. Please stand for Idaho’s wild salmon, steelhead, and citizens. 
 
I am looking to Gov. Little and this workgroup to lead these ideas forward. 
 
Regards,  
Andre Kohler  
403 S 10th Ave 
Pocatello, ID 83201  
 
 
 
Dear Governor's Salmon Workgroup Members, 
 
My father(deceased) use to say”when the fish are gone, Man is next”. Idaho’s native salmon return is 
less than 1%, and essentially dead. We need to remove the 4 dams on the lower Snake.  
 
Outfitters, guides, anglers, local businesses, and communities along our rivers are hurting because 
returns of salmon and steelhead are so low. Idaho utilities, irrigators, and farmers also pay a price.  
 
I applaud the Governor’s salmon workgroup for recently agreeing on goals for fish that aim for levels of 
healthy and harvestable abundance.  
 
I agree that all factors -- habitat, harvests, hatcheries, and hydropower (dams) - need to be addressed in 
their policy recommendations to Gov. Little, which include ideas on how to make the Snake River safer 
for migrating fish. 
 
I expect the workgroup to continue making progress in order to take bold action to find solutions for 
salmon and steelhead and Idaho communities.  
 
I ask your workgroup to urge Gov. Little to embrace bold plans around saving Idaho’s wild salmon and 
steelhead, building a new, green and affordable energy future for Idaho and the Northwest, and 
ensuring farmers continue to prosper as a result of new, regional investments in our collective future. 
 
I think we’ve had enough talk. If we don’t act, the fish will be gone. 
 
Regards,  
Ronald Stradiotto  
151 4th St W 
Ketchum, ID 83340  
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Dear Governor's Salmon Workgroup Members, 
 
Currently, our efforts are not enough to bring back Idaho’s fish.  
 
Our community as a whole including outfitters, guides, anglers, and local businesses along our rivers are 
impacted financially because returns of salmon and steelhead are so low.  
 
Not only our the businesses impacted but Idaho utilities, irrigators, and farmers also pay a price.  
 
Thank you for creating this workgroup. I applaud the Governor’s salmon workgroup for recently 
agreeing on goals for fish that aim for levels of healthy and harvestable abundance.  
 
I agree that all factors -- habitat, harvests, hatcheries, and hydropower (dams) - need to be addressed in 
their policy recommendations to Gov. Little, which include ideas on how to make the Snake River safer 
for migrating fish. 
 
I expect the workgroup to continue making progress in order to take bold action to find solutions for 
salmon and steelhead and Idaho communities.  
 
I ask your workgroup to urge Gov. Little to embrace bold plans around saving Idaho’s wild salmon and 
steelhead, building a new, green and affordable energy future for Idaho and the Northwest, and 
ensuring farmers continue to prosper as a result of new, regional investments in our collective future. 
 
I also ask Gov. Little to collaborate with other regional governors on these solutions. 
 
I am looking to Gov. Little and this workgroup to lead these ideas forward. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Regards,  
Jessica Baylis  
1508 N 23rd St 
Boise, ID 83702  
 
 
 
Dear Governor's Salmon Workgroup Members, 
 
The status quo is not bringing back Idaho’s fish. 
 
Outfitters, guides, anglers, local businesses, and communities along our rivers are hurting because 
returns of salmon and steelhead are so low. Idaho utilities, irrigators, and farmers also pay a price.  
 
I applaud the Governor’s salmon workgroup for recently agreeing on goals for fish that aim for levels of 
healthy and harvestable abundance.  
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I agree that all factors—habitat, harvests, hatcheries, and hydropower (dams)—need to be addressed in 
their policy recommendations to Gov. Little, which include ideas on how to make the Snake River safer 
for migrating fish. 
 
I expect the workgroup to continue making progress in order to take bold action to find solutions for 
salmon and steelhead and Idaho communities.  
 
I ask your workgroup to urge Gov. Little to embrace bold plans around saving Idaho’s wild salmon and 
steelhead, building a new, green and affordable energy future for Idaho and the Northwest, and 
ensuring farmers continue to prosper as a result of new, regional investments in our collective future. 
 
I also ask Gov. Little to collaborate with other regional governors on these solutions. 
 
Healthy river and wildland ecosystems mean a healthy and vibrant Idaho. 
 
Regards,  
Kerri Stebbins  
1305 Ponderosa St 
Mccall, ID 83638  
 
 
Dear Governor's Salmon Workgroup Members, 
 
The status quo is not bringing back Idaho’s fish.  
 
Outfitters, guides, anglers, local businesses, and communities along our rivers are hurting because 
returns of salmon and steelhead are so low. Idaho utilities, irrigators, and farmers also pay a price.  
 
I applaud the Governor’s salmon workgroup for recently agreeing on goals for fish that aim for levels of 
healthy and harvestable abundance.  
 
I agree that all factors -- habitat, harvests, hatcheries, and hydropower (dams) - need to be addressed in 
their policy recommendations to Gov. Little, which include ideas on how to make the Snake River safer 
for migrating fish.  
 
I expect the workgroup to continue making progress in order to take bold action to find solutions for 
salmon and steelhead and Idaho communities.  
 
I ask your workgroup to urge Gov. Little to embrace bold plans around saving Idaho’s wild salmon and 
steelhead, building a new, green and affordable energy future for Idaho and the Northwest, and 
ensuring farmers continue to prosper as a result of new, regional investments in our collective future.  
 
I also ask Gov. Little to collaborate with other regional governors on these solutions.  
 
I am looking to Gov. Little and this workgroup to lead these ideas forward. 
 
Regards,  
Warren hazen  
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Ilwaco Wa 
Ilwaco, WA 98624  
 
 
Dear Governor's Salmon Workgroup Members, 
 
The status quo is not bringing back Idaho’s fish.  
 
Outfitters, guides, anglers, local businesses, and communities along our rivers are hurting because 
returns of salmon and steelhead are so low. Idaho utilities, irrigators, and farmers also pay a price.  
 
I applaud the Governor’s salmon workgroup for recently agreeing on goals for fish that aim for levels of 
healthy and harvestable abundance.  
 
I agree that all factors -- habitat, harvests, hatcheries, and hydropower (dams) - need to be addressed in 
their policy recommendations to Gov. Little, which include ideas on how to make the Snake River safer 
for migrating fish.  
 
I expect the workgroup to continue making progress in order to take bold action to find solutions for 
salmon and steelhead and Idaho communities.  
 
I ask your workgroup to urge Gov. Little to embrace bold plans around saving Idaho’s wild salmon and 
steelhead, building a new, green and affordable energy future for Idaho and the Northwest, and 
ensuring farmers continue to prosper as a result of new, regional investments in our collective future.  
 
I also ask Gov. Little to collaborate with other regional governors on these solutions.  
 
I am looking to Gov. Little and this workgroup to lead these ideas forward. 
 
Regards,  
Sasha Savoian  
2801 Donovan Ave 
Bellingham, WA 98225  
 
 


